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Remember that our club is, use at your own risk. All the YELLOW salt/sand bins have been 
filled with at least two bags. If they get low, please let us know ASAP. 
 
Snow shovels have been placed on each bay for your use. 
 
Renewals are starting to wind down for 2023. If you have not renewed your membership, it will 
expire at the end of January, and you will no longer be a member. Access cards have been 
updated for all members that have renewed. 
Should you find someone having trouble at the gate with their card not opening the gate, do not 
card them in as their membership most likely has expired and they are not a member in good 
standing. Refer them to call the club.  
 
Members, if you have not renewed by January 31, your membership will be added to the new 
intake for new members. You will have to rejoin the club as a new member. We do not hold 
open memberships. 
 
Bay #3, 50m (left side), is now closed until it can be repaired. Bay #3, 25m (right side) is still 
open for member use. 
 
You are REQUIRED to pick up ALL spent cases when using our club. Your membership status 
will depend on it. 
 
IF you see something needed attention, please notify the club by text or email or phone. 
 
Monthly, Sunday morning, workdays have all been posted in the "Members Only" section of our 
web site. The password is still 1352 for access. 
 
Always check our website and the online calendar before you head out the club to see the 
status of bays. 
 

You should also always Google “Frankford Ontario Weather” to get the weather and road 
conditions in Frankford as they may not be the same as where they live. 
 

 


